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From the Pastors desk  
 

A new calendar year has begun and many people have made New Year Resolutions and just as 

quickly as they were made they have already gone by the way side.  Hopefully one of your resolutions was to 

grow and strengthen your relationship with Christ. And since we all know how important that relationship is 

we know everyone made it one of theirs. And we all know no one has let that resolution silently slide into the 

night. (Yeah right.) Like all resolutions, which are made with good intentions, things happen. And if we are 

not genuinely serious about them, they do quickly fade. Even if you did not make this one of your New Year 

Resolutions please do so now. Growing and deepening your relationship with Jesus is the most important 

thing you can do if you want to improve the quality of your life, your familyôs and our entire societyôs. Itôs 

easy to be religious; itôs something entirely different to have a relationship with Jesus and to really know him.  

Knowing about Christ is one thing; really knowing him is something entirely different. In John 

14:6 Jesus says ñI am the way and the truth and the life. No one comes to the Father except through me.ò This 

is not an idol boast on his part, nor is it a commandment; it is simply a statement of fact and invitation if you 

will. This is the core verse in letting us know how to ñreallyò know God. If you know Jesus then you have 

seen and know God. Jesus is giving us the path to really knowing God and receiving salvation, eternal bliss 

and happiness.  

Jesus will never force you to accept anything, the choice is up to you to accept or reject his offer of 

growing and deepening your relationship with him.  If you choose to accept his offer of being in a deep and 

personal relationship with him it means so much more than we can imagine. One of the immediate benefits is 

that your entire perspective on life will change and it will change for the better.  Your circumstances may not 

change immediately but the way you perceive and handle them will. Life improves as your relationship with 

Jesus grows.    

To know Jesus you must become a more dedicated follower of his and this is a good thing, a joy-

ous thing. Being a Christian means you follow and live out his teachings but to do that you need to know what 

he means when he says something like ñIôm the way and the truth and the lifeò. Jesus is a complex individual 

and like everyone who is complex it takes time to know and understand them. This sounds difficult but in re-

ality itôs not all that tough to get to know him.  

He has given us the Holy Spirit to help reveal the path and direction we need to be taking. We have 

the Bible as our guide to his Words and what he meant by them. You also have other fantastic resources at 

your disposal and that is everyone who worships at All Saints. Everyone who is here is on the same faith jour-

ney, albeit at different places along the path. But because of these differences, we are uniquely positioned to 

help one another in getting to know and understanding Jesus. The tools we need to deepen our relationship 

with Jesus are already at our finger tips. Will you use them is the question.  
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Will you read the Bible every day? Will you pray without ceasing? Will you live out the service 

opportunities he provides us with daily? Will you go to and participate in Bible studies? Will you come and 

joyously worship him? Will you open up and let him into your lives? All of these questions can only be an-

swered by you. The way you answer these will determine what kind of relationship you will have with Je-

sus.  

I am more than happy to help in any way I can. Please call or text with any questions or ways I 

can help. I am more than ready to start new Bible Studies either in a group setting or with individuals. A glo-

rious future awaits you; may you enjoy the journey. God Bless. 

 

Pastor Brian     

COMING SOON! The MISS A MEAL 

CAMPAIGN. 

The campaign to raise funds for Meals on 

Wheels (run by Osceola County Council for 

Aging) will kick off and conclude on Easter. 

Please skip a meal and put the money that 

would cost into the Chinese take out box 

and help feed some of our elderly residents 

through this great program.  

CHURCH ANNUAL  

POTLUCK PICNIC 

 Coming Soon it will be at 11am at the 

church. We will be honoring our gradu-

ating seniors! Fellowship will provide 

pulled pork, hot dots, lemonade and 

cake. The congregation is asked to bring 

a side or salad.  

Our Schedule for Lent 

Tuesday February 17th ñShrove Tuesdayô ñFat Tuesdayò Dinner  

Time and menu not set yet, more details to come! 

Wednesday, February 18th  Ash Wednesday service Time TBD 

Lenten Dinners/Services: 

Wednesday, February 25th 5:45pm ñItalian Nightò 

Wednesday, March 4th 5:45 pm ñFiesta Nightò 

Wednesday, March 11th 5:45 pm ñComfort Foodò 

Wednesday, March 18th 5:45pm Menu TBD 

Wednesday, March 25th 5:45 pm Menu TBD 

Sunday, March 29th  9:30am Palm Sunday Service 

Thursday, April 2nd Maundy Thursday service, time TBD 

Friday, April 3rd Good Friday service, time TBD 

Sunday, April 5th  9:30am Easter service 

 



Over the past months  we have had a number of events at the church. None of these events could have 

been possible if  it were not for the volunteers who helped out! We would like to recognize all the vol-

unteers for these events and thank them for their hard work! We appreciate it! 
 

Consecration Sunday: Clint Usery, Joe & Ella Livingston, Ann Hurbanis 

 

Carpet Cleaning : Ann  & Bob Hurbanis, Phil & Sue Ambrose, Scott Harvey, Stewart Dobbins, and Mike & Brenda         

                                Bobroff 

 

Advent Family Night: Ann Hurbanis, Phil & Sue Ambrose 

 

Pastor Brianôs installation service: Greg Geres, Michael Daniels, Ann Hurbanis, Joe Livingston, Eileen Airey, Brenda  

                                                           Bobroff, Phil & Sue Ambrose 

 

Christmas Dinner & Dance  The Fellowship Committee 

 

Christmas Pageant  The Education Team 

 

Christmas Eve Service: Ann  & Bob Hurbanis, Mike & Brenda Bobroff, Jennifer, Piper & Travis Daniels,  

                                         Stewart Dobbins 

Food Delivery for school & Council on Aging: Pastor Brian & Chris George, Mike Bobroff, Phil & Sue Ambrose,  

                                                                               Eileen Airey 

NOW RECYCLING  

 
 

Your ñretiredò cell phones and accessories, eyeglasses and 
empty pill bottles.  

A 3 drawer container is now located in the Fellowship area 

with a drawer marked for each kind of item.  

Progressive Dinner  

Saturday, April 11th  
5:30pm-6:30pm Appetizers: Bob & Ann Hurbanis 

7:00-8:00 on Dinner: Joe & Ella Livingston 

8:30 pm Dessert: Phil & Sue Ambrose 

Menu and more details to follow! 



Outreach is going to continue collecting food and 

funds to help the 70-75 homeless students who are 

currently attending Freedom High School and as-

sist Freedom Middle School. This is a great way to 

help these young people in need that are part of our 

community. Please give your receipts to Sue Am-

brose. Thrivent will be providing supplemental 

funds. We want to stock their food pantry before 

Spring Break, so please bring donation by March 

17th. Items that are needed are: microwaveable 

foods like macaroni & cheese and cup of noodles; 

snacks like granola bars, fruit snacks, cheese 

crackers, capri sun, and any other non-perishable 

foods would be appreciated. 

Amy & Dave Howard invite you to attend Tucker's Court Of Honor 

for his Eagle Rank on Saturday, January 31st at 12:00 at 

church.   Reception to follow the ceremony.   Please join us in cele-

brating and honoring Tucker in achieving the highest rank in Boy 

Scouts.   Tucker's Eagle Project was to paint the outside of the 

Sunday School Building here at All Saints Lutheran 

Church.   Please RSVP to Amy at  howardamy14@yahoo.com  or 

407 -227 -5955.   We hope to see you there.   

From Freedom Middle School:  

 

December 9, 2014 

 

Dear Generous Congregation of All Saints Lutheran Church,  

 

I thank you for your generous support and valuable contribution of food to our impoverished students at Freedom Middle School. 

Many of our children would have struggled with meals over the holiday break and your assistance has made a huge difference in 

their lives. We greatly appreciate your care and prayers towards our school and its students. Most especially, I would like to thank 

Susan Ambrose for reaching out to us, shopping for our specific needs, and delivering the items to our front door. We greatly ap-

preciate your partnership and your generous giving. Have a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year.  

 

Gratefully,  

Dusty Johns 

Principal 

Ann Hurbanis has been nominated for the 

Good Samaritan Award. There will be a 

dinner Sunday February 22nd at 6:30pm at 

Prince of Peace. We are unsure of the cost 

at this time, last year it was $30. If you 

have questions about attending the dinner 

please see Sue Ambrose.  

mailto:howardamy14@yahoo.com


2015 SANCTUARY CANDLES   
The 2014 Sanctuary Candle Book is now 

available in the fellowship area.  Please reserve 
your dates that you would like recognized.  Up 
to 3 occasions my be recognized each Sunday.  

Please take and use a payment envelope 
provided in the sign up book. 

All Saints Is Officially On  
Facebook!   Be Sure To Like Us!  

 
We've got exciting news to share with you.  All 
Saints is now officially on Facebook bringing you 
the latest news and updates about worship, church 
events, fundraisers and of course to stay connected 
throughout the week.  Please be sure to like us on 
Facebook at All Saints Lutheran Church Or-
lando  (Religious/Group Organization).    

Annual Congregational Meeting! Sunday January 25, 

2015 immediately after service! The congregation will ap-

prove changes to the constitution, vote on the proposed 

2015 budget and select At Large Council members for the 

2015 through 2016 term. It will also consider all other 

business that comes to the floor.  

Annual Reports are being distributes electronically this year. If you do not receive 

your copy electronically then Sunday January 11th your copy will be available in the 

Fellowship area. Any reports not picked up Sunday January 11th will be mailed out. If 

you do not receive your copy please email April at secretary@sallsaintsorlando.org so 

she can get your copy to you.  

There will be NO Sunday 

School on January 25th due 

to the Annual Congrega-

tional Meeting! 

SHROVE TUESDAY "Fat Tuesday" 

 Tuesday, February 17th referring to the practice of the last night of 

eating richer, fatty foods before the ritual fasting of the Lenten sea-

son, which begins on Ash Wednesday. More details to come! 


